July 28, 1988

Mr. Carl W. Davelstein
8209 West 78th Street
Overland Park, KS 66204

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This is to confirm your reception of radio station KMOD FM Radio on
8/10/87 between 6:18 pm. and 11:50 pm.

KMOD broadcasts from a tower atop McCanley Hill just North of Sand
Springs and N.W. of Tulsa, at a height of 1350 feet AAT, with an ERP
of 100 KW. The antenna is a combined system, shared with KRAV FM and
KWEN FM. An ERI combiner system and ERI antenna are used 1in the
transmission system. KMOD is an album rock station, which has
successfully maintained the same format since 1t signed on the air in
October of 1973.

Thanks for you letter —— it will be added to our files.

Sincerely,

Stewe Davls, Chief Engineer
KMOD/KAKC Radio



